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Dear Jericho Community, 
 
We are accepting nominations for this year’s candidates for the 30th Annual Jericho H.S. Hall of 
Fame, which was established in 1990. Its purpose is to confer recognition on those graduates of 
Jericho High School who have been successful in their chosen field, and to promote an appreciation 
of their accomplishments as examples for Jericho students to emulate. 
 
To be eligible for induction into Jericho High School’s Hall of Fame, a candidate shall have 
graduated from, or attended, Jericho High School and achieved distinction in fields such as: the 
creative arts, community service, public service, research, education, business, sports, humanities or 
have attained significant personal achievements. This year’s inductees will be chosen from the 
classes of 1961 - 2004. 
 
If you have a candidate in mind, the Hall of Fame would welcome your nominating that individual.  
You may also nominate yourself. Please complete, as legibly as you can, the enclosed form, 
supplying as much information about the candidate as possible. In addition to listing professional 
accomplishments, please be sure to include examples of community service and details regarding 
personal life which might be relevant. Return the nomination form to Jericho High School’s Hall of 
Fame at the above address. For your convenience, you may submit an online nomination form by 
visiting our homepage: www.jerichoschools.org. (Pull down Resources, click Community, and then 
click Jericho Hall of Fame.) 
 
The deadline for nominations to Jericho High School’s Hall of Fame is Friday, November 8, 2019.   
This year’s induction ceremony will take place on Thursday, April 2, 2020. 
 
If you need further information, please contact Bob Hoffman at home at 516-681-0178, or Brian 
Cummings at the Jericho School District at 516-203-3600, ext. 3238 or via e-mail at 
hof@jerichoschools.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Alumni Hall of Fame Committee 
 


